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COVID-19 at Baffinland Iron Mines 

Northwestern Health Unit (NWHU) notifies the public that anyone in the area who worked at the 
Mary River Mine Site at Baffinland Iron Mines in Nunavut between April 15th and May 27th is at 
risk for COVID-19. 

Baffinland Iron Mine employees and contractors in our area should immediately self-isolate 
and phone NWHU at 807-223-3301 ext. 302578.
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